Evans, Rebecca

From: Abbie North

Sent: 14 February 2024 22:26
To: A66Dualling
Subject: Re: A66 Consultation. BHFCA.

Pardon me - please expect further submissions next week.
Many thanks

Abbie

On Wed, 14 Feb 2024 at 22:22, Abbie North <} G- v rote:

Good Evening,

It appears that my email address has been omitted from the consultation listserve again. Apologies - | am
just catching up with this now.

| assume that the Secretary of State will have taken his own legal advice on matters relating to the Brough Hill Fair,
and that further expositions of the documents, set out painstakingly and in detail at the expense of the Gypsy
Community will not change that.

It is clear that the Draft DCO creates unacceptable liability for the SoS, to be played out in long-winded and arduous
litigation. We urge caution, and promise resilience. The Order cannot be adopted in its current form.

We note the announcement today that National Highways has been put into 'special measures' in terms of
regulatory scrutiny. should the SoS consider suspending his judgment until this is resolved?

Many thanks

Abbie North





